
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Resurrection Day to you all in the Amazing Grace Fellowship! 

 

Deborah and I wish you all a very blessed Resurrection Day 2022 to come as we meditate and celebrate the 

love of God through Jesus Christ in His Death for us on the Cross during this Holy Week. May God bless you 

with Himself and every good thing to His glory! 

 

When our former ministry IBL-VN was terminated last month there were unfinished tasks and one of them 

was to save two classes of Pastoral Training from abandonment: The first class is almost done and the second 

class is just on half way of the training. Total students in these two classes are more than forty people with most 

of them are Pastors and Church Leaders from various Churches throughout Vietnam, and some of them are 

from Phnom Penh, the capital of Cambodia. Deborah and I would like you to prayerfully consider supporting 

us to take the next step in July to help the first class study their last course and then granting them the Final 

Graduation. They are the figures below… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This class would have finished their study and graduated two years ago without prevention from Cv.19 

Pandemic. The final course that needs to be resumed is Hamartiology, the study of sin in the human race. This 

is one out of twelve courses in the Three Year Pastoral Training Curriculum, a training curriculum for Pastors 

and Church Leaders that involves Basic Theology (five courses), Basic Ministry Skills (four courses), and 

Basic Biblical Leadership Principles (two courses). 

 

The course we’re going to teach in July will take one week to study. If the Lord is willing we will start it on 

Monday 11Jul2022 and will conclude it on Friday 15Jul2022. To cover expenses for traveling, lodging, and 

meals for these dear folks we need $2,500. We also need $500 for miscellaneous spending for the Final 

Graduation and this makes the fund needed for that week $3,000. 

 

Without your prayers and financial contributions this will never happen so please stand with us for that. 

 

Blessings! 

 

(Solomon and Deborah) 


